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Project Mela on the Occasion of National Science Day 

On the Occasion of National Science Day, the department of ECE has organized “Project 

Mela” on 05-03-2022, at Room No. 302, 303, East Block, Dept. of ECE. The main motto 

of conducting the project mela is to showcase the real solutions to the social problems 

and also to inspire juniors to think in new ways in order to develop shared solutions for 

a better future. Project Mela was the first event conducted under Technocrats. The 

Project Mela was conducted to students of 3rd year ECE by ACME (Department 

Association of Electronics and Communications Engineering). 

The students from all sections of 3rd year ECE had participated. Approximately 40 

teams with150 members were participated in this event. Each team described about 

their socially relevant projects to the faculty and for the students of first year, ECE. 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
Students demonstrating the Projects to the Faculty 
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Every team made posters creatively which describes their respective project in a 

simple way to the visitors. Some teams also presented their respective prototype 

model. Every team answered the questions asked by the visitors in an effective 

way. Some faculty gave ideas for further advancement of the project. The project 

mela has ended successfully. The oral feedback was taken from the participants. 

The response and feedback from participants towards events was good. 
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